
Gender Sensitization Awareness Program 

  Date: 28-09-2024 

The Sexual Harassment or Grievance Redressal Committee of the College organized a gender 

sensitization awareness program in the new building. Two resource persons, Dr. Sudhir Kumar 

Saklani and Dr. Arvind Kumar Verma, delivered lectures on sexual harassment and gender 

equality, respectively. Dr. Saklani focused on sexual harassment activities and legal measures to 

prevent them. Dr. Verma elaborated on gender equality and various issues related to gender 

inequality. 

All staff members and approximately 150 students were present during this lecture series. 

Here are some of the key points from the program: 

• Sexual harassment is a serious issue that can have a devastating impact on victims. 

• There are legal measures in place to protect people from sexual harassment. 

• Gender equality is essential for a just and equitable society. 

• There are a number of issues related to gender inequality, such as discrimination and 

violence against women. 

This program was an important step in raising awareness about gender sensitization and sexual 

harassment. It is hoped that this program will help to create a more safe and respectful 

environment for all students and staff. 

Here are some additional things that the college could do to promote gender sensitization: 

• Develop a clear policy on sexual harassment. 

• Provide training to staff and students on sexual harassment prevention. 

• Create a safe and confidential reporting system for victims of sexual harassment. 

• Offer support services to victims of sexual harassment. 

By taking these steps, the college can help to create a more welcoming and inclusive 

environment for all students and staff. 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


